
Sent: Friday, 03 November 2006 18:13 

From:  Jonathan.Dixon@ofgem.gov.uk 

To: enquiries@gasgovernance.com 

Implementation of UNC Modification 100 
We have considered the Gas Transporters request that the implementation date for UNC 
modification 100, previously notified as being with effect from 06:00 hours on 06/11/2006, be 
delayed.  For the reasons set out by the Gas Transporters, we have agreed to their request that 
the implementation date be amended to 4 December 2006, in accordance with paragraph 9.2.2 
of the UNC Modification Rules. 

Regards 

 

Jon Dixon 

Head of Industry Codes (Markets) 



 

Reasons set out by the Gas Transporters in Email to the Joint Office of Gas Transporters 
03 November 2006 17:56 
 

I am writing on behalf of the Gas Transporters to request a delay to the implementation of UNC 
Modification Proposal 100.  The Gas Distribution Networks are unable to alter our processes 
before the implementation date of 6th November.  We are therefore requesting a delay of at 
least four weeks i.e. until 4th December 2006 in order that we can clarify the issues surrounding 
the implementation of Modification 100 and explore alternative routes to achieve UNC 
compliance. 

Please will you inform Ofgem of this, the combined view of the gas transporters.  Given that 
Modification 100 is due to be implemented at 0600 on Monday morning, it is imperative that this 
issue is resolved today. 

Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 

Regards, 

 

Phil Lawton 

Distribution Regulation Manager 

National Grid 

Telephone: 01926 656448 

Fax: 01926 656520 

Mobile: 07785 928690 

Phil.lawton@uk.ngrid.com 
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